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Dementia Care
We shall be holding one of our Winter ‘Your Voice’ meetings in Southend-on-Sea, 
on 14 February; admission is free so please come along and join us.  ‘Your Voice’ 
meetings are open to all, our membership as well as members of the public. 

This is an opportunity for you to come along and hear about the Dementia 
Services that EPUT provide within your area and from one of our clinicians.

Our Governors, as well as Senior representatives will be there to speak with you 
and update you on how the Trust is performing.  You will have the opportunity 
to ask questions, at the informal Q&A Session and Dementia UK will be at the 
meeting with additional useful information on Dementia.

Friday 14 February 2020

10:30 - 12:00
SAVS Centre
29-31 Alexandra Street
Southend-on-Sea, SS1 1BW

Light refreshments will be provided from 10:15  

If you’d like to come along (feel free to bring a guest), book now to avoid 
disappointment by email: epunft.membership@nhs.net or call: 0800 023 2059
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